
Friday 18th March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome to Beechen Cliff School

Now that the Local Authority has allocated places, I am writing to welcome you and your son to
Beechen Cliff School. We look forward to meeting you in the coming months. In the meantime, we
would like to ensure that the transition for both you and your son from Primary to Secondary
School is a positive experience.

Please can we ask that you complete the following Google Form by typing this link,
https://tinyurl.com/2wvrd2tj , into your internet browser. We appreciate your support with this.

In the future we will be contacting you via email. Please look out for communication from us with
upcoming dates and dates for your diary.

Yours sincerely

Mr T D Markall                                                              Ms A Milland
Headteacher                                                                   Head of Year 7 Transition
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